Special Diets Registration

At Edwards and Ward, we take great pride in our special diets process
and continually strive to make it as simple and inclusive as possible to
help us ensure that all children can be fed safely and effectively.

If your child is at primary school and requires a special diet due to a
diagnosed allergy, intolerance or medical condition, you will need to
register with us.

Even if you have already registered with the school or a previous
catering provider, you still need to register with us as your details
cannot be shared.

Our special diets registration form can be found on our website along
with a full list of FAQs.
edwardsandward.co.uk/special-diets/

If your child has medical dietary requirements and is not registered
with us, we may be unable to provide them a school lunch.

If there are any concerns about this, please contact our Special Diets
Team for advice.



